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Community Alert 
            Wanted for Sexual Exploitation of a Child  

15th District (Austin) 
 
 
 
About This Crime 
On May 12, 2017, at approximately 8:04 A.M., a minor female was walking to school 
from the 4900 block of Monroe St., traveling E/B. The unknown offender was walking 
S/B on Lavergne Ave. and began to follow the victim as she walked E/B on Monroe St. 
toward Cicero Ave.  The offender walked up beside the victim and told her "You are 
beautiful" and continued to walk E/B with the victim. The victim then began to walk N/B 
on Cicero Ave when the offender told the victim "You are too young for this" and 
displayed his penis to the victim. The victim then ran N/B on Cicero and ran to Kipp 
Create School at 4818 W. Ohio St., where the victim attends and alerted school 
officials. School officials then in turn called police. 
 
 
About the Offender 

• The offender is a male black, approximately 24-45 years of age, 5"06" to 5'08" in 
height, 150 to 190 lbs., medium complexion, with brown eyes. The offender was 
last seen wearing red/black/gold leather jacket and blue jean pants. 
 

 
What You Can Do 

• Call 911 to report any suspicious persons or activity 
• Walk in pairs 
• Don't talk to strangers or approach strange vehicles  
• Be aware of your surroundings travel in well lit and populated areas 

 

 
  

 

If you have any information about this incident, 
Please call the Area North Bureau of Detectives at (312) 744-8261 

Anonymous Tips can be submitted to TIPSOFT.COM 
Reference - RD# JA-260451 
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